
           United States Bankruptcy Court
            for the Western District of Texas

      NOTICE           

DISCONTINUANCE OF THE USE 
OF THE EL PASO DROP SLOT

Notice is given that the El Paso Division of the United States Bankruptcy Court for the
Western District of Texas will discontinue the use of its on-site case filing drop slot
effective Friday, November 5, 2004.

Attorneys who wish to file pleadings and other documents after normal business hours are
encouraged to use the court’s electronic case filing system.

Dated: October 22, 2004 George D. Prentice, II
Clerk of Court


